TIRRA Trail Report

Dingly Dell

- Pollinator garden proceeding with grant from BeeBC under Elisabeth Bond's supervision
- TIRRA contributed to native plants
- Information kiosk will be erected this spring
- Another memorial bench will be located near the Demonstration Garden
- Removal of invasive plants (holly) is ongoing
- Some sections are under observation for repair if needed
- Thanks to Chris Call for removing a dead standing Douglas Fir.

Lawrence Valley Loop

• During the rainy season the impact is very evident. More breeze block stepping stones (thanks Ron Bannister) have been placed in swampier areas. There may be short periods of time when the trail is not comfortably passable.

We appreciate trail users reporting anything that needs attention. As reports come in, the Trail Committee will deal with them. Questions? Comments? Phone Vicki Walker at 250-246-9126 or email Pat English at puzzlnut@telus.net